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July 1, 2025

Honorable Richard T. Bissen, Jr.

Mayor, County of Maui

200 South High Street
Wailuku, Hawaii 96793

APPROVED FOR TRANSMITTAL

For Transmittal to:

Honorable Alice L. Lee, Chair

and Members of the Maui County Council
200 South High Street
Wailuku, Hawaii 96793

Dear Chair Lee and Members:

SUBJECT: AUTHORIZING THE MAYOR TO ENTER INTO AN

INTERGOVERNMENTAL AGREEMENT WITH THE STATE OF

HAWAII DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH, DISABILITY AND
COMMUNICATION ACCESS BOARD

1 am transmitting the attached proposed bill entitled, “A BILL FOR AN ORDINANCE
AUTHORIZING THE MAYOR TO ENTER INTO AN INTERGOVERNMENTAL AGREEMENT

WITH THE STATE OF HAWAII DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH, DISABILITY AND
COMMUNICATION ACCESS BOARD.”

The purpose of this bill is to authorize an intergovernmental agreement between
the State of Hawaii Department of Health, Disability and Communication Access Board
(“DCAB”) and the County of Maui to implement the Statewide Program on Parking for
Persons with Disabilities.

Should you have any questions, please feel free to contact Deputy Director Maria
Zielinski at extension 7722.

■ /Sincerel'

MARIA E. KZELINSKI

Deputy Director of Finance
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DISABILITY AND COMMUNICATION ACCESS BOARD
Ka 'Oihana Ho*oma‘alahi Ka‘a‘ike no ka Po‘e me na Kino Kina

1010 Richards Street, Rm. 118 ● Honolulu, Hawai’i 96813

Ph. (808) 586-8121 (V) ● Fax (808) 586-8129 ● (808) 204-2466 (VP)

April 28, 2025

Mr. Carmelito P. Vila

Administrator

Division of Motor Vehicles

and Licensing
County of Maui
110 Alaihi Street, Suite 101
Kahului, HI 96732

Regarding: Memorandum of Agreement Between the State of Hawaii,
Department of Health, Disability and Communication Access Board
and the County of Maui, Department of Finance, Division of Motor
Vehicles and Licensing to Implement the Statewide Program on

Parking for Persons with Disabilities

Dear Mr. Vila:

I am sending you the above referenced Memorandum of Agreement (MOA) to ensure
that it receives the necessary reviews and approvals. Please see that the enclosed
MOA is appropriately executed and returned to the Disability and Communication
Access Board at the address above.

Should you have any questions, please contact me by phone at (808) 586-8121 or by
email at dcab@doh.hawaii.gov.

Thank you for your cooperation and assistance.

Sincerely,

KIRBY L. SHAW

Executive Director

Enclosure

c: Bryan Mick
Program and Policy Development Staff Coordinator


